
From: Jonathan Emanuel   
Sent: 27 August 2020 16:30 
To: Bob Neville   
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 20/02083/OUT 
 
 
Hi Bob, 
 
With regards this application, to provide any comments the requirement for a full tree condition 
survey, Arboricultural impact assessment, and Arboricultural method statement all to BS5837 
standard would be required in order to assess any conflicts between the trees, and development, 
this should include any plans to remove/retain trees to facilitate development.  
 
 
Jonathan Emanuel 
Arboricultural Officer (north) 
Environmental Services 
Cherwell District Council 
 


